
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT 
2100 B STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA  95901 
 
Contact: Adam Hansen or Matthew Mauk 
Phone: (530) 634-6880 
FAX:  (530) 634-6888 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SERVICE CHANGES FOR VETERAN’S DAY HOLIDAY OBSERVANCE 
 

November 1, 2023, Marysville, CA – Yuba-Sutter Transit will not operate any Sacramento 
service on Friday, November 10, 2023 in observance of the Veteran’s Day holiday. Local 
routes, rural routes, and Dial-A-Ride services will continue to operate as scheduled. The 
Administration Office will also be closed. 
 
Additionally, our local route buses will not serve the bus stops at D and 2nd Street and F 
and 2nd Street in Marysville during the Yuba-Sutter Veteran’s Day Parade activities on 
Saturday, November 11, 2023 due to street closures in the area. Service to these stops will 
resume once event staff remove the street closures. 
 
For the latest route information and updates, please visit Yuba-Sutter Transit’s website at 
yubasuttertransit.com and sign up for email alerts via our “Stay Informed” page or call 
Yuba-Sutter Transit at (530) 742-2877. 
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